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BEST WISHES TO GIBRALTAR NATIONAL DANCE TEAM
 
 
The Minister for Culture, Heritage, Sport & Leisure, the Hon Edwin Reyes, has sent a message of best 
wishes, on behalf of the Government and the people of Gibraltar, to the Gibraltar National Dance Team 
who are participating at the World Show Dance Championships taking place in Riesa, Germany this 
week. 
 
The text of the message reads as follows: - 
 
‘‘On behalf of the Government and people of Gibraltar I wish you all every success in your participation 
at the World Show Dance Championships in Riesa.  
 
Having seen all the different routines that have been entered into the competition, I am conscious of 
the high levels of talent, perseverance and training that have gone into the their creations. The hard 
work by the GNDO committee, and everyone else involved from dancers and choreographers to those 
responsible for designing and making the costumes need to be acknowledged. I am confident that you 
will make Gibraltar proud. The very best of luck to you all.’’ 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Telephone: (350) 48063 (centrex 2624); Fax: (350) 52589. Email: minculture@gibtelecom.net 
 


	GOVERNMENT OF GIBRALTAR
	Office of the Minister for Culture, Heritage, Sport & Leisur
	‘‘On behalf of the Government and people of Gibraltar I wish



